
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 12th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Summer Arts Festival – Thursday 27th June 5.00-7.30pm 
 
As you may have seen from the school calendar, our Summer Arts Festival will take place on Thursday 
27th June.  
 
This is an informal event involving the Art, Drama and Music departments. The Art department will be 
showing an exhibition of this year’s GCSE & A Level work. Key Stage 3 Drama students will be 
performing various pieces and students from the Music department will be performing solo and 
ensemble pieces.  
 
The Art exhibition will be open in the Art Department on the top floor of the Evans building from 5.00-
6.30pm. Performances in the Main Hall will begin at 6pm and finish at 7.30pm. Students and their 
families are invited to attend either or both of these.  
 
Liquid refreshments will be available to purchase from the PTA refreshment stall.  
 
So that we can get an idea of numbers for seating, please could you complete the form on this link by 
the end of the day on Tuesday 25th June.  
 
We do hope you will be able to join us for this occasion and you are welcome to bring members of 
your family and friends.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs L Wisdom 
Associate Assistant Headteacher – School Culture and Ethos 
            
   

https://forms.office.com/e/fyGPAjZ1PR

